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community regarding these safety issues take place.  From what we have been able to determine there is no significant 
costs associated with maintaining that portion of the existing route.  An amendment to the plan could enable a pause of 
implementing this change while the safety analysis is being conducted.  It would also allow for the staff report on land 
purchase to be completed as per Councillor Deagle-Gammon’s motion approved by Council on May 18.   
   
Presentation – We will email a copy of our presentation to the Clerk’s office in advance of the meeting as required. 
  
Speakers – We will have one or two speakers and would like to have the full 10 minutes allotted. 
  
Please let us know as soon as possible whether our request for a formal presentation has been approved. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  

Nancy Ives 

Sue MacNeil 

Cheryl Scotland 

Andrea Speranza 

cc:  Councillor Deagle-Gammon 




